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Port of Portland Airports 
Aircraft Noise Report Response 

(April 11, 2025) 
 
 
 
Your feedback is important to us.   
 
Due to staffing constraints, we are unable to respond to reported aircraft noise 
concerns by telephone at this time.  We will continue to respond to inquiries as 
requested via the online form by email where an address has been provided. We ask 
for your patience as our response times may be longer than usual.  
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Port of Portland - Noise Management Department 
Phone: 503.460.4100 (Oregon) / 800.938.6647 (Washington) 
E-mail: pdxnoise@portofportland.com 
Web:  https://www.portofportland.com/NoiseManagement  
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